

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Robert A. Nebiker Director Department of Health Professions 6603 West Broad Street, 5th Floor Richmond, Virginia 23230-1712 www.dhp.virginia.gov TEL (804) 662-9900 FAX (804) 662-9943 TDD (804) 662-7197

Virginia Board of Nursing Jay P. Douglas, RN, MSM, CSAC Executive Director

September 6, 2005

Board of Nursing (804) 662-9909 Nurse Aide Registry (804) 662-7310 FAX (804) 662-9512

Kimberly Lambert, C.N.A. 20 Patriot Drive Waynesboro, VA 22980 CERTIFIED MAIL 71063901984887226610

Dear Ms. Lambert:

Thank you for meeting with the Special Conference Committee of the Virginia Board of Nursing on, **August 30, 2005**. The Committee is of the opinion that the evidence presented was not sufficient to warrant disciplinary action by the Board. The case, therefore, has been closed. No action will be taken against your certificate to practice as a Certified Nurse Aide.

The Board of Nursing expects that you will maintain a course of conduct in your capacity as a Certified Nurse Aide which complies with the requirements of Title 54.1, Chapter 30 of the Gode of Virginia (1950), as amended, and the Regulations of the Board of Nursing.

Sincerely, July & Parue

Jodi P. Power, R.N., J.D. Deputy Executive Director and Nurse Aide Registry Manager

JPP/dl

cc: Robert A. Nebiker, Director for the Department of Heath Professions James Banning, Director for Administrative Proceedings Division Gayle E. Miller, Adjudication Specialist Robin Hamilton, Investigator (98136)